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Dear Kent Road Parents and Carers, 

 

PARENT / TEACHER INTERVIEWS 

Over the next two weeks class teachers will be holding Parent/Teacher interviews via zoom, 

or over the phone. Parents can follow the following link to book a time. 

 

To see your class teacher’s availability  and to make a booking go to 

www.schoolinterviews.com.au  

Parents can book their interview time by clicking on the “make a booking” button and 

entering the event code:    4b5e7   from today, Tuesday 28th July. 

 

If you do not have a computer at home or would prefer a phone interview please email the 
school. 

 

A  Zoom link for the interview will be provided in your confirmation email. 

 

Parents of students in KJ, please note, as Miss Hughes conducted Parent-Teacher 
interviews before she went on leave, there will be no scheduled interviews available for KJ at 
this time. 

GOOD LUCK DEBATING TEAMS 

Best wishes to our senior students who are involved in the inter-schools debating competition 
which is being held remotely this year. Round 2 of the competition will be held on 
Wednesday 5th August. KRPS Kookaburras and KRPS Kingfishers will debate against two 
teams from Lane Cove West.  

STAFF NEWS 

Congratulations Miss Hughes! Miss Hughes and her partner are the very proud parents of a 
beautiful baby girl, Lily Rose, who was born on Saturday. Both mum and baby (and dad) are 
doing well! 

FOCUS on KINDNESS 

This week we are continuing our focus on kindness. 

Students have been discussing in class what kindness means, and how they can show 
kindness to their classmates, their parents and families their teachers and other people they 
come into contact with. 

The students’ colouring competition finishes on Friday. 

If parents would like to investigate the strong minds program there is parent information and 
resources available at: 

https://growingstrongminds.com/my-account/join-
team/3532ef065e81e3b2e416bf867d67b781 

 

 

http://www.schoolinterviews.com.au
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ENROLMENT 2021 

Enrolment forms for 2021 are now being accepted. 

The current exclusion of everyone apart from essential workers from school grounds prevents us from 
offering our regular Kindergarten school tours, and also has put on hold our plans for Kindergarten 
Orientation. 

Parents who have a child who will commence Kindergarten in 2021, that is a child who will turn five 
before 31st July, should complete an Application to Enrol form which is available on our website, and 
also from the front office.  

As soon as we have government approval to hold these events we will contact parents who have 
submitted a form to invite them to one of these sessions. 

  

ESSENTIAL WORKERS ON SITE ONLY 

I ask all parents to remind grandparents and carers who collect students from school that the 
government has directed that only essential workers are allowed on the school grounds at this time. 
This includes use of the toilets and sitting at the picnic tables. This is for the safety of all children, 
parents and staff. 

Apart from visiting the administration office, walking through to collect Kindergarten and Year One 
students, and attending the before and after school centre, parents must remain outside the school 
gates unless approval has been provided. 

We have a number of activities re-commencing this week, and these providers will escort students to 
the gate as arranged by the provider. Students must be collected on time as tutors will not be able to 
wait for late parents. 

 

 

Denise Minifie 

Principal 
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ORDERING LUNCH ON FRIDAYS FOR STUDENTS WHO ATTEND PSSA 
 

Students who attend PSSA and have a lunch order must mark PSSA on their 
online order as the canteen needs warning to prepare it by midday for collection 
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In Week 1, Kent Road Public School Debaters participated 

in the Ryde District Debating Competition competing in 

their first debates. This year, the competition is being 

held virtually on Zoom. The Round 1 topic was “That 

online learning should replace face-to-face learning.” 

Our Kent Road “Kingfishers” debated as the affirmative 

team on Thursday morning against West Ryde Public 

School. The team was given great feedback by the 

adjudicator who said that they had very interesting 

points. He also gave helpful  

The Kent Road “Kookaburras”  debated as the negative 

team against Hunters Hill Public School on Friday 

morning. The adjudicator noted the team’s use of facts 

and statistics and thought that their argument that online 

learning should compliment face-to-face learning was 

well developed. He also said that the team rebutted the 

opposition’s points well.  

Unfortunately, both teams didn’t win in this round but 

both should be proud of their efforts for their first 

debates. Well done Kent Road debaters! 

In Week 1, Kent Road Public School Debaters participated 

in the Ryde District Debating Competition competing in 

their first debates. This year, the competition is being 

held virtually on Zoom. The Round 1 topic was “That 

online learning should replace face-to-face learning.” 

Our Kent Road “Kingfishers” debated as the affirmative 

team on Thursday morning against West Ryde Public 

School. The team was given great feedback by the 

adjudicator who said that they had very interesting 

points. He also gave helpful feedback for the next round.  
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Some students in Year 2 have been doing different Maths investigations each Thursday. At the end 

of last term, they took a look at some medieval castles. They studied different 3D objects and 

looked at how they could create the gatehouse, walls, turrets and tower of a castle. After that stu-

dents explored different nets to see how they could make these different objects. They needed to 

create a plan and work together to create a castle of their own. Some groups had to try a few differ-

ent ideas before they came up with one that was strong enough. Everyone was very excited with 

their finished products! 
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Year 3 love to read. This term we are reading  
The Wild Robot by Peter Brown. 

 
Before reading we used one of our Super Six comprehension strategies. 
The strategy that we used was predicting. Predicting is when we think 
about what is going to happen in the text.  
 

Here are some of our wonderful predictions:  
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At the end of Term 2, Year 6 students created a newspaper article to explain what occurred at the end 
of Term 1 and beginning of Term 2.   

They placed themselves in the role of an investigative journalist and interviewed some teachers and 
students to find out what people believe is better for student learning - Online Home Learning or Face-
to-Face School Learning.   

Here are some examples of 6P newspaper articles.  Each finished product truly looked like an article 
worthy of being published in The Sydney Morning Herald. 
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